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 Parental Involvement Events

Carroll High School will host the following events maintain a parent and 
family involvement that will create a strong partnership with parents, and 
the community which will ultimately improve student achievement

● Annual Title I Meeting/Open House  Aug. 11, 2022
● Freshman Eagle Flight meeting
● Senior Parent Picnic
● Parent Engagement Night Feb. 
● Baccalaureate- May 14, 2023
● Honors Night  May 17, 2023
● Graduation May 19, 2023
● Athletics Parent Meetings- Beginning of each season
● Athletics Banquets- End of Each Season

We want to thank you for your support and if you have any suggestions 
or questions about our plan, please contact me by email at 
charles.corbitt@ozarkcityschools.net or by phone at (334) 774-4915.  

Again, Thank you for your support!

#ONEeagle

What is Title I?

Carroll High School is identified as a Title I school as part of the Every Student 
Succeeds Act (ESSA) which is a reauthorization of the Elementary and 
Secondary Education Act of 1965 (ESEA).  Title I is designed to support state 
and local school reform efforts tied to challenging state academic standards 
and to reinforce and enhance efforts to improve teaching and learning for all 
students.  Title I programs must be based on effective means of improving 
student achievement strategies and to support parental involvement.  All Title I 
Schools must develop a written parent and family engagement plan.  

School Plan for Shared Student Achievement

What is it? This plan describes how Carroll High School will provide 
opportunities to improve parent and family engagement to support student 
achievement.  CHS encourages suggestions from parents and the community to 
reach the common of improving student learning.  CHS will support parent 
involvement that will promote student learning at school and at home

How is it Revised?  CHS invited parents to attend our annual Title I meeting in 
the fall of every year to discuss all components of the Title I plan.  our  Parents 
are welcome to provide feedback received will be used to revise the plan for the 
next school year.  We also distribute an annual online survey to ask parents for 
their input.

Where is it Available? The Parent and Family Engagement Plan is sent home 
with all students during the fall of the year.  The plan is also available on the 
school website.  We also keep hard copies in the parent resource area in the 
foyer.

Who is it for? All students and all families are encouraged and invited to 
participate in the opportunities described in this plan.
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